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Mr. Daniel Murphy 

danielmurphy@SDUBLINCOCO.ie 

Ministerâ€™s Reference: DJE-MO-03211-2023 

Dear Mr. Murphy, 

On behalf of the Minister for Justice, I wish to acknowledge receipt and thank you for your 
correspondence dated 

12th April 2023. 

Yours sincerely, 

Â  
Emma McHugh 
Private Secretary to the 

Minister for Justice 

Please note that if the issue raised in your correspondence is deemed more appropriate to another organisation, such as another 
Government Department or Agency, 
 your correspondence will be forwarded to that organisation for attention in accordance with the provisions of the Department of Justice 
Privacy Statement, which can be accessedÂ here. 


